
MPs vote to put tobacco out of sight and out of reach 
12th October 2009 

MPs made the most significant step forward in public health since smokefree  

legislation when they voted to ban sales of tobacco from vending machines and  

the display of tobacco in shops on Monday 12th October. 

See ASH's press release here  

See the British Heart Foundation's press release here 

See Cancer Research UK's press release here 

 

http://ash.org.uk/ash_w72kb5xr.htm
http://www.bhf.org.uk/news-and-campaigning/press-office/latest-news--views/cigarette-vending-machines.aspx?utm_source=Front%2Bpage&utm_medium=PromoMain&utm_campaign=Cigarettevendingbanvictory131009
http://www.bhf.org.uk/news-and-campaigning/press-office/latest-news--views/cigarette-vending-machines.aspx?utm_source=Front%2Bpage&utm_medium=PromoMain&utm_campaign=Cigarettevendingbanvictory131009
http://scienceblog.cancerresearchuk.org/2009/10/12/result-mps-vote-to-ban-cigarette-vending-machines-and-point-of-sale-tobacco-advertising/

